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Honorable Adrian P. Winkel 
H·igh Commissioner 
Trust Territory of the 

Pacific Islands 
Saipan, Mariana Islands 96950 

Dear Mr. Winkel: 

JUL 2 0 1979 

BEST COPY AVAILABLE 

On July 6, 1979, Dr. Bruce \•Jachholz, Coordinator for Marshall Islands 
radiological matters, DOE, and Dr. Hu~1h Pratt of Brookhaven National 
Laboratory met with me, Deputy Director George Milner and John E. 
deYoung v.rith respect to the proposed medical survey of the people of 
Likiep Atoll. 

You will recall that this proposed survey was mentioned in my June 26 
letter to you on the allegations that certain files containing material 
relating to the Rongelap and Utirik exposure groups had been destroyed 
by the Trust Territory Administration some years ago. 

DOE nm·J is 1·1orking on plans for a medical surv_ey of Likiep Atoll and you 
v.ri 11 be kept i nfonned of cl eve 1 op'rnents. 

An attempt is being made ulso to assemble as 111uch in the way of back­
ground medical matel'ial as possible on the people of the Northern 
f'larshalls. There is very little material as you knov1. The Nuvy 
Department, hov.rever, some time in the late 1940 1 s conducted a medical 
survey of the Trust Territory using, as I recall, a ship named the USS 
\·lhi tby. This medi ca 1 survey came to be knov.rn as the "\~hi tby Survey1' and 
,John deYoung informs me that copies, at one time, vtere available in the 
Office of the Director of Public Health, TTPI. A copy also might have 
been in the collection that was transferred to the Library of the 
Congress of Micronesia some time in the late 1960 1 s. 

Our fi 1 es do not seem to h0ve a copy of the "\·lhi tby Report". Could you 
check \'Ii th the Bureau of Hea 1th Services to deterrni ne v1hether the Report 
is still on file. If so, could copies be made for us as well us for the 
Depurtrnent of Energy. 

Also ilt the May 16, 1979, Inter-Agency meeting, Mr. Anton DeBrum stated 
that there have been a s·ignific0nt number of medical referrals to the 
Guam Nuval Hospital, to Tri pl er .C\rrny Hospital, and to some special clinic 
in Honolulu, of people of the Northern Marshalls for thyroid abnorma.lities 
and cancer. These are not the Rongelap and Utirik e>:posed individuals or 
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1'control 11 inciividua"ls, but people from Likiep, \fotje, etc. Dr. Pratt 
has asked if it ~·wuld be possible for your Slireau of Health Services to 
assemble the medical records on these individuals. 

Lastly, have you had any prel·iminary report on the investi~ation of the 
allegation that certain records were destroyed some years ago by the 
Bureau of Micronesian Investigation. t1lso, has any report been subnritted 
in the allegation that the surgical logs in the Majuro Hospital appear to 
have been 11 pruned 1'? 

Sincerely yours, 

iWTH G. VAN CLEVE 

Mrs. Ruth G. Van Cleve 
Director 
Office of Territorial Affairs 
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